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Reflection:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Last week I do not think I expected that we would do much in this class. I did think we would maybe work on how fast we could type maybe, but that’s about it. Well we did learn our typing speed and went over that very briefly so I guess my expectations are being met. We also did a lot more than I expected. For example, creating our own website on Weebly.com was very unexpected. In this class so far we have been making and re-editing our account on weebly. We have also taken a few tests, such as the Microsoft one and the CPU test. We also had a visitor that talked to us about his job as a sports psychologist. I wasn’t sure how it really related to what we are doing considering we are in a computers class, but it was kind of interesting. (phywe31961@mesacc.edu)
